
 

 

Falconer Central School District 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION – SELF-NOMINATION CANDIDATE PETITION 

FOR ELECTION TO BE HELD ON JUNE 9, 2020  

In accordance with New York State Executive Order 202.26 issued on May 1, 2020, the annual district meeting and 

election has been adjourned and rescheduled until June 9, 2020.  Any individual who wishes to be a candidate for the 

Board of Education of the Falconer Central School District must meet certain legal requirements to be qualified for 

membership on a school board.   

If you wish to be a candidate for the vacancy that will occur on the Board as of July 1, 2020, you must complete the below 

in order to be listed on the ballot for the District’s annual meeting and election [Note that candidates will be listed on the 

ballots alphabetically. 

 

___________________________________________________________    

FIRST AND LAST NAME (include any middle initial)  

          

___________________________________________________________     

COMPLETE ADDRESS       

 

___________________________________________________________     

TELEPHONE NUMBER AND EMAIL ADDRESS      

I hereby declare and affirm that: 

1. I am able to read and write;  

2. I am a citizen of the United States;  

3. I am at least eighteen (18) years of age;  

4. I currently am and have been a resident of the Falconer Central School District for a continuous and uninterrupted 

period of at least one year immediately before the election (that is, on June 9, 2020);  

5. I have not been removed from any school district office within the preceding year;  

6. I do not reside with another member of the same school board as a member of the same family;  

7. I am not a current employee of the Falconer Central School District, and therefore, its Board;  

8. I do not hold another incompatible public office;   

9. I have not been adjudged to be incompetent; and   

10. If I am a convicted felon, my maximum prison sentence has expired or I have been pardoned or discharged from 

parole  

 

___________________________________    _______________________ 

SIGNATURE         DATE  

You are hereby advised that any submission of a false document or inaccurate statement to the Falconer Central School 

District can be considered unlawful and subject you to criminal penalties including a fine, jail or both.  

This completed form must be returned to District Clerk, Brent Agett, at bagett@falcoonercsd.org by scan (or photo if 

necessary) no later that May 11, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.  This form may also be mailed or given to Brent Agett at 2 East 

Avenue N., Falconer, NY 14733 and so long as it is received by May 11th, it will be considered.  Please note that you will 

not be considered an official, qualified candidate for the Board of Education until you receive confirmation from District 

Clerk, Brent Agett.  If you have any questions, please contact District Clerk, Brent Agett at bagett@falconercsd.org. 


